
Have you ever wondered what the
Commissioner’s Trophy looks like up close?
We have exciting news to share with you:
The 2023 Texas Rangers World Series
trophy will be stopping by City Center in July
where you’ll be able to take a photo next to
the trophy.  No need to bring a camera - we’ll
have a professional photographer onsite to
snap the perfect shot for you (free of
charge, of course!).
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What Is That?

We are pleased to announce that Marie
“Doc” Holliday’s Let It Shine Dental is now
open inside City Center.  Located on the
street level of the Wells Fargo Tower, Let It
Shine Dental is a state-of-the-art facility
that offers a variety of dental services 

Office Hours:
Monday: 8:30 am – 6:30 pm
Tuesday: 8:30 am – 5:00 pm

Wednesday: 8:30 am – 6:30 pm
Thursday: 8:30 am – 5:00 pm

Friday: 8:30 am – 2:00 pm

such as implants, cosmetic dentistry, Zoom whitening,
dental hygiene, orthodontics and more.  New patients are
always welcomed to join their dental family.  

Call or Text: 817-877-1872

For more information
visit their website!



Wednesday, July 10
9:30-10:30 am

 The Grill 
(inside City Club)

THAT?!
What is

Food Delivery
Services

Please remember to update yourphone number in the fooddelivery apps.  City Center Valetand City Center SecurityCANNOT accept any items froma delivery service.
Thank You!

From Hive to Honey
Jar WorkshopIt is with deep sadness that we share the news of the

passing of Dale Kesteloot, City Center’s Director of
Operations. Dale was not just a colleague but a
cherished member of our organizational family for
nearly 19 years. His dedication and unwavering
commitment to excellence has profoundly impacted
our company's success and the lives of everyone
fortunate enough to have worked with him.  Beyond
his professional accomplishments, Dale was known
for his kindness and his humor, but overall, he
always shared a genuine concern for the well-being
of others.  His memory will continue to inspire us as
we carry forward the legacy he helped build.  We
extend our deepest condolences to Dale’s family and
loved ones during this difficult time. Please keep him
in your thoughts as we mourn together as a team.

Remembering Our Beloved
Colleague: Dale Kesteloot

We have another fun contest to share, but this time,
the winner will receive 4 tickets + 1 parking pass to the

Ringling Bros. and Barnum & Bailey’s The Greatest
Show On Earth on Saturday, August 3, 2024 at 7:30 pm
at Dickey‘s Arena.  If you’d like to guess what the photo

is, click the clown shoes or use the QR code to be
entered into the drawing!  The winner will be selected &

notified on July 12.

We are continuing to cross off routine maintenance items from our 
list, and the next task includes the Garage 1 Entrance & Exit rolldown gates. Work will begin
toward the end of July and be completed in early August. We will have signs out to share
the exact location & dates of when the gates will be closed prior to and while the work is
being done. One gate will be worked on at a time, so there will be easy garage access
throughout this time in the alternative entrance/exits.  

Garage 1 Updates

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HBZRR7J

